



Thank you for trusting us

and continuing to rely on us

to help create, develop and

implement new programs!

We would like to take this holiday season to say
THANK YOU, and share just how grateful we are to

be working with you!



 There has been so much exciting change over the
last year and through it all we are astonished by the
amazing campaigns we have put together with you!

 
Thank You for all the hard work and dedication you

have put into this industry to help it flourish! 

10140 SW Allen Blvd Suite A,
Beaverton OR 97005www.allpointsco.com

503.626.0669
sales@allpointsco.com

HAPPY THANKSGIVING

GET IN TOUCH
TODAY!

From your family at

All Points Media 


